

Hughes C. Bronaugh

DETROIT-REDFORD KIWANIS CLUB



"We Build"

DETROIT

MICHIGAN

HUGHES C. BRONAUGH

In November 1944, several businessmen in the Redford area were contacted to attend an organization meeting. From this meeting, a new club, Detroit-Redford, Inc. was founded and was co-sponsored by the College Park and Strathmoor Kiwanis Clubs. The club received its charter on December 19, 1944 and Hugh Bronaugh was one of the charter members. A year later, Hugh was appointed Secretary and took office 1/1/46 and remained Secretary through 1949. Hugh served on the Michigan District Committee on Achievement in 1948. Hugh was elected President of the club and served during the year 1953. During his administration, the club cleared land and bought playground equipment for a park at Midland & Lahser Roads in the northwest Detroit area. Hugh has served in all capacities at the club level and has maintained a perfect attendance record. Also, over the years, Hugh has been instrumental in helping to sponsor or co-sponsor several new Kiwanis clubs (Lola Valley, North Farmington, Brighton and Livonia Central).

Hugh was married in 1931 to Dorothy and they have one married daughter and two grandchildren. Hugh is retired from Michigan Bell Telephone Company.

In addition, Hugh is a charter member and still active on the advisory council of the Salvation Army's Edwin Denby Memorial Childrens Home in northwest Detroit.